X TAMAYA

a‘ BETWEEN THE CITY AND THE SEA

Good Morning Tamaya residents,

The Beach Community Development District Staff continues to monitor local,
state and federal communications, guidelines, recommendations and advisories
regarding COVID-19.

As of September 1, 2020, the outdoor amenity facilities are now open to guests.
The outdoor amenity facilities include, the tennis courts, basketball courts,
playground, event lawn, and pools. This does not include the fitness center and
the amenity center. The regulation of 50% capacity is still in effect for all
amenities. Residents and guests still need to adhere to COVID guidelines and
social distancing. The resident check-in will continue at the breezeway gate. If
these guidelines are not followed the CDD could restrict guests or change the
policies in the future.

The District will notify you of any change to operations and we will continue to
make decisions based on governmental recommendations, which may and have
changed rapidly.

While we recognize the disruption is less than ideal, the health and safety of
District residents, guests and on-site staff is of utmost importance. Please
continue to monitor the District’s website at www.beachcdd.com and your e-mail
for further updates. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we all work
together in this unprecedented time.

Thanks,

District Staff




